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Dear Parents and Carers  
  
This week the children have enjoyed listening to the story of ‘Dear Zoo’. They enjoyed helping to 
lift up the flaps on each page to reveal the animals. The next day we talked about the book again   
and the children were excited to come up to the front of the class to help stick the animal pictures 
in the correct order on the board. I was so impressed with how many children remembered the 
order. Great work nursery!   
  
During choosing time the children have been very busy painting animal pictures and making zoo 
books. They have enjoyed cutting and sticking the animal pictures to make their special book. 
Some of the children were able to write their name at the top of their work and having a go at 
writing the initial sound of each animal by the picture.  I am so proud of them all.  
 
 
 
 
Outside the children have enjoyed exploring the jelly in the messy play tray. They enjoyed finding 
the different sized worms which encouraged them to use language such as big, little, bigger, 
smaller, shorter and longer. Well done nursery.   
 
 
This week we went over to the big school for our P.E. lesson. We used lots of different objects to 
practise our movement and co-ordination skills.  The children enjoyed using the hockey sticks to 
help manoeuvre the ball around the outside of the hula hoop. We also used other objects to do 
the same such as different sized balls and bean bags. 
 
We have welcomed two more children into our nursery this week. The other children have 
enjoyed showing them all the different areas and all the different activities that we have. Well 
done everyone! 
 
Next Week   
On Monday the children will be attending a drama workshop in the big school.       
 
We will be learning all about and celebrating Chinese New Year and on Wednesday we will be tasting 
some Chinese food and practising using chopsticks 
 
Our book of the week will be ‘Rumble in the Jungle’.   
 

We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 
Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    
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